
DESCRIPTION
Washington state employers can expect a number of new 
changes to the law that will become effective on January 
1, 2021, including the increase in the minimum wage and 
the salary requirement for exempt employees. In this 
webinar, our speakers will discuss key changes to the 
test  for exempt employees and case law updates from 
2020 that affect Washington employers. This webinar will 
also cover key refreshers and updates for employers on 
Washington’s paid family and medical leave and restrictive 
covenants.

SPEAKERS 
Adam T. Pankratz (Seattle)
Laurence A. Shapero (Seattle)
Jaime Williams, Moderator

DATE
Tuesday, December 15, 2020

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation related to this 
event, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

A WASHINGTON STATE FORECAST FOR 2021: 
NEW LAWS ON THE HORIZON
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